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ASTM consensus has not yet been obtained on this information letter. An appropriate ASTM ballot will 
be issued in order to achieve such consensus. 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Single Cylinder Diesel Mailing List 
 
SUBJECT: Report Form/Data Dictionary Change 
 
 In the process of moving the 1K/1N procedure to a standard several report form changes were 
required. These changes were approved by the Single Cylinder Diesel Surveillance Panel via an email 
ballot in December and are posted to the TMC web site as 1K/1N report package version 20020107. This 
report package will be in effect for tests reported to the TMC on or after March 21, 2002. 
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